
 

 

SAT Meeting Notes: 9-12-17 
 
1. Opening Prayer 
 
2. Introduction from Jason 

 Around the room introductions 
o Welcomed Jeannie Kuhn to first SAT meeting 

 
3. Brief visit from Fr. Peter 
 
4. Update from Mr. Odar 

 Reviewed Istep scores 

 Overview Plan for curriculum preparation 

 Gave pre-school update 
 
5. Pillar updates: 
 
Building & Grounds - Gary Hemmerle 

 Drinking fountain updates 
 
PTO - Amy Maxwell  

 Spirit wear sales update $730.00 

 New PTO Facebook page 
  
PTO - Melissa Lahey 

 Received budget information 

 Discussed and reviewed with group ways to continue fundraising.   
 
Spirituality - Amy Heinsman 

 Updates on upcoming initiatives 
 
Curriculum - Lisa Freking  

 Updates on upcoming initiatives 
 
Retention - K.C. Witte 

 New chair, no new updates 

 Jason to assist with direction of pillar 
 
Finance - Julie Hafner 

 (Mr. Odar) - Solid state budget-wise 
 

Marketing - Mike Perleberg 

 Grapevine Newsletter - Will head up the newsletter 

 Will publish SAT notes to public once sent to Mike P. and Mike O. 
 
6. NEW BUSINESS/GENERAL DISCUSSION 

 Copies of Bylaws to be emailed to group 
o School mission & vision excerpt from Bylaws distributed 

 Mr. Odar to produce Strategic Plan document via Archdiocese for SAT to reference  
 
7. CLOSING PRAYER 
 


